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22 May 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Co-curricular Sporting Activities 2nd Half Summer Term 2025 

 

Please find attached the schedule of the co-curricular sports activities for the remainder of the Summer 

Term'25.  There are no changes to the current schedule.  

 

However, please note that aside from recreational gym, there will be no co-curricular sports activities 

during or after school during Exam Week (2nd to 6th June).  Rowing activities during that week will be 

advised directly.  

 

Students wanting to join an activity should sign up via SOCS, which opens on Friday 23rd May, closing 

on Monday 2nd June.  Link copied below: 

 

https://www.socscms.com/login/278 

 

If your son has any questions at all, they should see Mr Crinyion in the PE Office (above the gym) or 

send him an email: nic@rgshw.com  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Nathan Crinyion 

Sports Support | Rugby Coach 
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